














VII. New Business — Strategic Plan

Dr. Crow emphasized the need for development of a current strategic plan and
suggested that this be accomplished soon, possibly at a 1 }4-day retreat. The “Priorities of
the SHRAB” and board Mission Statement that Boyd Cathey had previously developed
will be used to build upon as goals, objectives, and needs assessments are further
explored. Benjamin Speller suggested that we develop a general, overall direction for the
main plan, outlining specific objectives in an annual work plan, which would allow the
plan to be kept short and current, updated periodically with little change. It was
suggested that the board take a look at published strategic plans and goals of the NHPRC
and NARA before the next SHR AB meeting.

The tentative dates of October 30 and 31, 2006, were suggested for the SHRAB
planning retreat which would be held at the Historic Oak View Park in Raleigh.

VIII. Other Business

Madeleine Perez and Suellyn Lathrop were asked if they would consider
reappointment to the board since their term expires on October 31, 2006. Dr. David
Brook was asked if he would replace board member David Olson, whose term also
expires on October 31. These appointments will be confirmed upon approval by the

governor’s office.
IX. Adjournment

There being no other business, the board adjourned at 3:15 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

Jesse R. (Dick) Lankford, Jr.
Deputy State Coordinator
October 23, 2006



